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Dear Parents and families,  

Nearly there! We are all looking forward to the Summer holidays however we have also really loved the last 

two weeks of school. There has been SO much happening: our showcases, Year 2 sleepover and graduation, 

summer concert, Wheal Busy camp, surf club, Nursery graduation, Rocksteady concert, Year 6 graduation and 

more!  

It has been such a pleasure to invite parents in most days to delight in their child’s achievements and      

performances. The children just love seeing you in school and sharing their learning.  

I had the absolute pleasure of going on Wheal Busy school camp to Porthpean Outdoor Centre and we had a 

BLAST. It was just so much fun all the activities there: high ropes, mega SUP, caving, archery, axe throwing 

and so much more. The children loved the camping and being outside for three days. I just have to say that 

all adults on the trip were so impressed with their manners and behaviour. We really do have wonderful 

children.  

As we move towards the end of term, we are getting 

ready to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children. 

These children are amazing. They have grown throughout 

the year and ALL of them are kind, intelligent and just 

fantastic role models. These children show us every day 

how responsible they are with how effective they are 

with their roles around the school. We are going to miss 

you!  

 I do hope you all have a wonderful Summer holidays 

and manage to rest, enjoy the sunshine (when it comes) 

and have some down time. I am always here if you need 

me at any point 

(eevison@blackwater.tpacademytrust.org ) 

 I look forward to celebrating on the last two days with 

Blackwater’s Got Talent, Teachers vs Year 6 rounders 

match and the Year 6 leavers assembly.  

Best wishes          

 

  Mrs Evison  



 

 

 

 

This week’s activities 



 

 

 

 

Assembly Bangers 

I am sure your children are coming home singing some wonderful songs. Each term we pick 
some great songs to inspire the love of singing and empower children to love life. 
 
Spring songs: 
 
• Do Re Me https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qy9cj-zwbVY 
• Proud by Heather Small https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hG8WASfYAQk 

• Somewhere only we know by Lilly Allen https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=RsM5o4IxP98 

• The best day of my life by Kids Bop https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j_xbL-mXvHI 

Summer songs: 
 
• Unwritten by Natasha Bedingfield https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0hcLYclZAS4 
• Blackbird by the Beatles https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w9zl_XzYQqc 

• Keep on moving by Five https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hmT7jx4kP1s 

• Get Back up again  https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=9o6dqYryOkw  

 

Blackwater Singers  

It has been a fantastic year for the choir 

with three performances and lots of   

singing and learning new songs.  

 

In the Autumn term, we look forward to 

inviting our new Year 2 children to join 

us for more adventures!  

 

Mrs. Evison  
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We love to communicate with you about all of the   

wonderful things that go on in our school.  

From September ALL of our communication will be on Class Dojo. We 

will not be emailing letters anymore to your email, we will only be 

doing this through Class Dojo.  

We hope by doing this and having one communication place, it will 

make it easier for you to find information.  

You can get Class Dojo on mobile phones as an APP and then set your 

notifications on therefore always get updates!  

Please pop in and see us or message us if you don’t have your log in 

details.  

Thank you, Mrs. Evison 

Come and join our team . . . 

 

We have just put an advert out for someone to join our team. The role is based 

in Wheal Harmony for mornings (8:30 - 12:30pm). 

We are only advertising for a week so please share far and wide.  

Please send anyone my way if they are interested.  

Mrs Evison  

https://www.tpacademytrust.org/11-sen-teaching-assistant-blackwater-cp-

school  



 

 

 

 

Community 

Well done Esme for winning the St Agnes 

Carnival badge competition! These will be 

sold for 50p at the carnival. 

Amazing art work!  



 

 

 

 

Community Information  



 

 

 

 

Well done to these children for showing excellent 

behaviour and learning attitudes.  

We are proud of you!  

Mrs Evison looks forward to sharing a hot      

chocolate with you next week.  

Trophy Awards 

Each term the staff choose children who have shown us above and beyond efforts for   

different subjects and skills around the school. We are all really proud of these children.  

Above and Beyond Esme A 

Ways of the Wild Ben G 

History Award  Isabella S 

Wordsmith Award Izzy FT 

Maths Master Travis C 

EYFS Award  Sophia  

Awe and Wonder Willow R 

Music Award Tegen  

Sportsman Award Freddie  

Green Fingers Charlotte L 

Millionaire’s Tea Party  

Today we celebrated everyone who has reached the one million words read award this 

term. We also celebrated children from each year group who have made outstanding 

progress in their reading this 

year.  

The children go to have a tea 

party in the afternoon, how 

lucky!  

 


